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Milton
Abingdon
Oxfordshire
0OX14 4SB
2 December 2020

Dear Mr Stone and Clir. Cooper,

RE: South Oxfordshire Local Plan 2034

East Hagbourne Parish Council is very pleased to note the recommendation in the Public Reports
pack to adopt the Local Plan. We are impressed by the large number of very salient points raised in
support of this decision and look forward to having a solid defence against speculative development.
The process of how we got to this point has been controversial and not to everybody's liking but now
we have got there we will be able to work with all members of the South Oxfordshire Community on
planning matters without having to spend our energy and time fighting speculative applications.

We look forward to helping SODC with many of its futuristic policies in the Corporate Plan to ensure a
healthy and sustainable environment for future generations.

Yours sincerely,

Laura Lloyd
Clerk to East Hagbourne Parish Council

CC: ClIr. Anne-Marie Simpson, Clir. Jane Murphy

Page 5



	6 South Oxfordshire Local Plan 2035 adoption
	Local Plan Signed Letter 02.12.2020


